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Ref No: PNC/SE/76119'20

To,
The Manager
The Department of Corporate Services
BSE Limited
Floor 25, P.J. Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai-40O 001

Scrip code:539150

Date:30.01.2020

To,
The Manager
The Listing Department
National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400 051

Scrip code: PNCINFRA

Dear Sir.

Sub: Press Release

With reference to our Intimation dated 18.01.2020, declaring the company as Ll (lowest) bidder

fbr EPC Project of "Four laning with paved shoulders from Meerut to after bridge over river
yamuna, Haryana via Shamli from km 0+000 to 88+476 of NH 709A in the State of Uttar

Pradesh" awarded by NHAI for a quoted price of Rs. 639.0 crore, we would like to inform that

NHAI has re-invited bids for the said project from the eligible contractors on29 January 2020.

Hence, the earlier bidding, where the Company was the lowest bidder stands cancelled.

We request you to take note of the same.

Thanking you,

Encl: as above

Cornpany Secretary
lCSl M. No.: A22603
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NHAI re-invites bids for an EPC Project, where PNC Infratech was the lowest bidder  

 
New Delhi, January 30, 2020: PNC Infratech Limited was declared as the L1 (lowest) bidder for 
a National Highways Authority of India’s  (NHAI) EPC Project of  “Four laning with paved 
shoulders from Meerut to after bridge over river Yamuna, Haryana via Shamli from  km 0+000 
to 88+476 of NH 709A in the State of Uttar Pradesh” for a quoted price of Rs. 639.0 crore on 
January 17, 2020.  However, on 29 January 2020, NHAI has re-invited (fresh) bids for the above 
EPC project from the eligible contractors. Hence, the earlier bidding, where PNC Infratech was 
the lowest bidder stands cancelled. 
  
 
 


